[image: image1.png]



PORT OF WELLS

NOTICE TO MARINERS 028-21
No.1 off station
Please be advised that No.1 buoy is off station 400m to the North East.

We expect the position to be rectified by Wednesday 1st December 2021 but a further update will be provided before then.
Robert Smith MBE
Harbour Master

Port of Wells
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